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CADRE Website Overview

Website
CADRE has launched a website for the DR K‑12 network. CADREK12.org enables (1) grantees to learn about colleagues’ work; interact with those colleagues; and access, create, and share resources, and (2) the public to access information about the DR K‑12 program and its awardees, as well as project and community work. Acting as a virtual home to the CADRE network, the website includes information about the projects, people, resources, and events associated with the DR K‑12 program and its awardees. Furthermore, visitors can interact with awardees and their work directly on the site or by using the site to identify contacts and initiating conversations independently. Though most content on CADREK12.org is accessible to the public, site members (i.e., individuals directly involved with DR K‑12 projects) enjoy access to secure areas of the site (e.g., group workspaces) and the ability to contribute content (e.g., project updates or resources).

Since the initial launch, CADRE staff and site members have updated much of the content on the site. 

· Home Page
The home page features the newest content from across the site as well as from partner networks and external sources pertinent to STEM education. The Announcements, News Feed, Events, New Resources, and Featured Project sections on this page have been continuously updated as new content is added across the site. 
· CADRE Blog
In addition to offering information on DR K‑12 projects, community members, resources, and events, the CADRE site features a community blog where guest bloggers are invited to share their opinions on topics in the arenas of research, development, policy, practice, STEM, etc. Following the initial blog post co-authored by the 2009–2010 CADRE Fellows, a Fellow posted a reflection piece on the recent NARST and AERA conferences. Paul Goldenberg, a DR- K12 PI and CADRE co-PI, has since posted an entry suggesting that, in addition to thinking about the supply side of education, the field should research and think about influencing the demand side as well. Posts have been read an average of 66 times. 
· Announcements, Resources, & Events
Several PIs have posted announcements of opportunities offered by their project, uploaded new publication citations into the Resources section, and added events to the calendar. 
· Projects 


CADRE reserves space on the Home page, the Projects page, and in the quarterly newsletter  to feature a DR K‑12 project or set of projects with a common focus. We have rotated the featured project and will continue to do so on a bimonthly basis. In addition, community members have updated their project profiles to reflect recent developments in their work and provide comprehensive information to those visiting their project’s page. 
· Groups
Prior to launch, CADRE established secure group workspaces on the site for SIGs and working groups established at the 2009 DR K‑12 PI meeting. Since launch, PIs have started new groups, which are now listed in the Groups section, and CADRE’s working group on state and local partnerships for knowledge use is now actively using the site’s wiki functionality to create a group paper. 
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